
STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS
OUR VISION

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL IN A UNIQUE WORLD-CLASS SCHOOL

WEEK ENDING 04/10/2024

GREEN FROG 
TOMBOLA WINNERS

NATHAN

&

JIMMY

WELL DONE!!

Next week’s homework...
This weeks



Join Us for Parent & Carer
Drop-In Sessions!
Our Multi-Disciplinary Team, Ms Sagan (SENDCO) and
Ms Napier (Safeguarding and Welfare Officer), are excited
to invite you to our fortnightly drop-in sessions

We hope to see you there!

Have informal conversations about your child’s needs
Learn more about Speech and Language Therapy and other
valuable services available in the borough
Get help with forms or paperwork
Enjoy a cup of tea or coffee in a relaxed environment!

⏰

Every other Tuesday

2:15 PM - 3:15 PM 

A friendly space to chat, ask questions,
and get support! 

Upcoming Dates: 

This is your chance to:

24 Sept
08 Oct
22 Oct
05 Nov
19 Nov
03 Dec
17 Dec



STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS
Thank you to Mr. Wilson and 11G for delivering a brilliant

assembly launching Black History Month. They shared what
they have been learning about inspirational black and mixed

heritage figures from history. We look forward to
celebrating Black History Month in more of our lessons this

October, and throughout the year.

Thank you to Mr. Wilson and 11G for delivering a brilliant
assembly launching Black History Month. They shared what
they have been learning about inspirational black and mixed

heritage figures from history. We look forward to
celebrating Black History Month in more of our lessons this

October, and throughout the year.

Thank you to
the Parent /
Carers who

attended our
first coffee

morning of the
year! 

If you were not
able to attend
the session and

would like to
see the

Emotional
Regulation

presentation,
please click

here.

The next
Coffee Morning

is on 05.11.24
from 9.15am -

10.30am

https://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Parent-workshop-2024-Emotional-Regulation.pdf

